
From: Tom Cooper [mailto:TCooper@hcf.on.ca]
Sent: December 10, 2012 10:02 AM
To: Bedioui, Ida
Subject: RE: Notice of Motion for December 10 E&CS
Importance: High

Hi Ida,

Would like to request status to speak to ECS committee this

afternoon to provide Councillors with an update on local and

provincial activities around the campaign to reverse the provincial

cuts to community Start up and maintenance benefit - including a

forum being held this Friday at City Hall with other provincial

organizations,

Thanks!


